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This newsletter covers our construction updates across Eastleigh Borough, Winchester City, South 
Downs National Park and East Hampshire District.

For the latest information about installation of the replacement pipeline, please visit www.slpproject. 
co.uk or simply scan the QR code.

Current activity
We have finished all of our pipeline installation from Boorley Green to Dippenhall Road. Currently we 
are finishing the final stages of testing, final tie-ins, compliance checks and reinstatement in the area.

Reinstatement
We want to return our working areas across Hampshire to their previous state as quickly as possible, 
however, it is important we do this in the conditions that are the most appropriate.

Where possible and weather permitting, we will have aimed to undertake land drainage works and 
reinstate topsoil last autumn, however, this can only be done when the soil conditions are suitable.

Once we have reinstated topsoil, where applicable, we can re-seed the area. Grass seed is best sown 
in autumn or spring but can be sown at the other times of the year if there is sufficient warmth and 
moisture. We will therefore need to do seed replacement grassland at the right time of year. This 
means that we will plan to re-seed in the next available season once the topsoil is returned.

We will reinstate trees, hedges and plants like for like where possible and plan to use the same or 
similar species to those removed. Where tree species cannot be used due to the restrictions of
the pipeline easement, native shrubs will be used. Reinstated vegetation is subject to five years of 
aftercare. The plans and nature of reinstatement are based on agreements with the landowners and 
district and borough councils.

Keeping 100 road tankers off the road every day*

*Based on Esso’s 2015 data for its existing pipeline

If you have any additional questions email us at info@slpproject.co.uk

You can also keep up to date with the latest news by following us on Facebook 
@SLPConstructionProject, Twitter @ConstructionSLP or by signing up to our 
newsletter at slpproject.co.uk/signup to get regular updates. 
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Plenty of notice
We’ll let you know at least two months in advance of any work starting 
and if our plans change, we’ll let you know. 

Here to help
Our local team will be available by phone or email to answer any 
questions you have.

Information directly to you
Our local area e-newsletter and alerts will let you know what’s 
happening. Where we are working in streets or roads, we’ll operate a 
dedicated text service to inform interested residents.

In your area
We’ll make sure information about installation in your area is easy to 
find on our website, in a way that is easy for you to identify what’s 
important to you. In some public parks, we’ll hold pop up events to 
meet with those using the facilities and  give out information about our 
installation plans.

Talking to landowners
All landowners affected by the installation will have a dedicated 
member of our lands team to contact to discuss our work.  

Open and honest
We’ll be clear about our works and any disruption that may take place.  

Safe and secure
We’ll keep our team safe, and we’ll keep you safe. Our commitment 
to health and safety is at the heart of our business and we’ll make sure 
your safety is not impacted by our work.  
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